
Diamond Class Newsletter    05.05.17 
We had a fabulous day at Westonbirt Arboretum! 

 

            

We experienced what it was like in the tree                   Some of us braved our fear of heights and  

canopy whilst we walked along “The Treetop                climbed to the very top of the crow’s nest. 

Walkway “.  

                       

We collected lots of natural things and C was                 We learnt about food chains and all of the  

amazed at the size of these pine cones. He                     activities were kinaesthetic. Here we are   

even brought some home in his lunch box!                    being Jays and understanding what could  

                                                                                                impact on the bird’s survival . 

Next week:  

We will be continuing learning about food chains in nature and I have asked the children to research 

this at home over the weekend and bring in any information which they might like to use in our 

Science next week. 

We will be securing calculating area and perimeter by applying learnt skills to problem solve. 

After we have finished writing our reports about the trip, we will start narrative writing through the 

study of the book “Wolves in the Walls “. We will be dramatising parts of the text and orally 

rehearsing the plot. 

 

Mrs Moncrieff 



                               

 

 

 

 


